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NOTICE TO ARCHITECTS AND ENGINEERS 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

 

 

The Department of Administrative and Financial Services, Bureau of 

General Services wishes to procure architectural/engineering services 

to develop a Plan to Reduce Greenhouse Gas Emissions and Reduce 

Energy Use Intensity at State Owned Buildings as described in 

Executive Order 5 FY 23/24.   Qualifications packages are due at 1:00 

p.m. on August 16, 2024, as stated in the RFQ. 

 

The plan will outline with specific recommendations to reduce 

greenhouse gas emissions by 50% from existing state-owned buildings, 

while achieving at least a 25% energy use intensity reduction across the 

state-owned building portfolio, based on a 2020 baseline, by January 

2034.   

 

Responding firms must comply with the detailed RFQ Information for 

Architects and Engineers on the Bureau of General Services website: 

https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities   

https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities

